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Ruth retires from Princess Christian Care Home

Last week we wished a fond farewell to our colleague Ruth. Ruth has worked at Princess Christian Care Home for around 12

years, leaving to go up to Scotland for a couple of years, then returning to us. 

She has worked in a variety of roles at our Home including, Carer, Activities Co-ordinator, Cleaner and lastly in our Laundry, with

many years of dedicated service.

We threw a retirement party for Ruth to wish her well and our Chef Cosmin made her a magnificent cocoa sponge, Nutella and

caramel cream celebration cake.

She will be missed by us all, but she is looking forward to spending more time growing vegetables in her greenhouse and spending

time with family. Sounds perfect!

Happy retirement Ruth, from all your friends at Princess Christian.

 

 


